CONGRESSWOMAN MaRIiA E. SaLazaR ComMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS

27TH DistricT OF FLORIDA COMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS

U.S. HousE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WasHINGTON, D.C. 20515

May 1, 2024
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,

[ am requesting funding for Septic to Sewer (Sub-Area K Completion and Sub-Area J Design) in
fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of South Miami located
in Sub-Area K and Sub-Area J of South Miami.

The funding would be used to aid in providing 205 homes with sanitary sewer in Sub-Area K
and will begin the process of design and permitting of Sub-Area J, which encompasses 169
homes. This is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will protect water quality and
public health.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title
VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.

1 certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincgrely,

ember of Congress



